
 
November 8, 2010 
 
Dear  
 
On November 28, 2010, we will be holding a fundraiser at Mallwitz's Island Lanes to benefit Joann 
Santospirito.  
 
Joann Santospirito, a long-time island resident, was recently diagnosed with colon cancer and 
underwent surgery to have a tumor removed and the doctors found that it has spread to her liver.  
In the upcoming weeks Joann will be meeting with doctors at Roswell to determine the appropriate 
course of action. As Joann prepares for her battle, our goal is to raise funds in an effort to help her 
with the mounting medical expenses.  
 
We are asking for the support of local businesses and the community as we hold this fundraiser for 
Joann. There are a number of ways you can help us achieve our goal:  
 

• Make a monetary donation (made payable to Joann Santospirito)  

• Donate an item to be entered into a silent auction  

• Put together a basket of items to be raffled off  

• Donate a gift certificate to be raffled off  
 
We hope you consider supporting Joann as she prepares for her biggest challenge. Any 
contribution will be greatly appreciated.  
 
Thank you for considering this request. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact:  
 

Carly Jo Hudson (Daughter): 716-574-0108 or carlyjo.hudson@gmail.com  
Alison Hudson (Daughter): 716-523-1618 or hudsonalison@yahoo.com 
Paula Callahan (Friend of family): 716-270-3972 
 
Sincerely, 
Friends and Family of Joann Santospirito 


